
  
Sent: 26 August 2022 14:11 
To: Planning <planning@uttlesford.gov.uk> 
Subject: [External] LSBUD Job No. 26738545 
 
26/08/2022  
 
LinesearchbeforeUdig ref: 26738545  
 
Your ref: S62A/22/0007  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Further to your enquiry received on 26/08/2022 13:09:53 please find attached the Gigaclear Ltd 
response to your enquiry.  
 
If your proposed work site was found to be in the vicinity of our plant a plan showing the 
approximate location is enclosed.  
 
Your scheme/reference is also on the PDF drawing attached.  
 
The attached files are in PDF format, to view them you will need Adobe Acrobat Reader(R). You 
can download it free of charge from   
 
If we can help further please contact us.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Gigaclear Ltd 
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